THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
Lawrence

Office of '
The Chancellor October 6, 1941

TC HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS:

The copy for your department from the

current issue of Section II of the Catalogue
is attached., Will you kindly make the necess~

ary changes and corrections in the copy and
return it to the Chancellor's Office?

In order thatpublication of the new
catalogue may not be delayed, the copy should
be returned not later than November 1, An

earlier return will greatly facilitate prepar-
ation of the final copy for the printer,

Sincerely yours,

RAYMOND NICHOLS,
Executive Secretary
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